
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Current Sermon Series: 

MATTHEW 5-7 

 
 

The CARE-SHARE Traveler 

NEWSLETTER 
Vol. 12 Issue 1 

Spring 2016 

 

Mt. Traveler 

Missionary Baptist 

Church 

 

 

 

Rev. B. C. Datiri, PhD 
Pastor 

 
 

------------------------- 

 

Mission 

A caring Church: 
 

With Ministries  

Changing Lives  

Connecting People 

Creating Friendship and 
Favor with God and Man 

------------------------ 

 

 

Vision 

A caring Church that is: 

Passionate in Ministry 

Compassionate in 
Ministering 

----------------------- 

 

Purpose 

A caring Church: 

To be faithful in obeying the 
Word of God 

To be fruitful in serving Him 

The monthly Newsletter of Mt. Traveler Missionary Baptist Church 

 is known as “The CARE-SHARE Traveler” 

 

C = Creatively 

A = Always 

R = Reaching 

E = Everywhere 

 

S = Serving 

H = Him (God) 

A = Absolutely 

R = Reconciling 

E = Everyone (To God) 

 

The primary goal of the Newsletter is that as a sojourner, the traveler is Creatively Always Reaching  

Everywhere and Serving Him (God) Absolutely to Reconcile Everyone to God.  Articles will be from  

different ministries and sharing the message of a caring church with ministries, changing lives,  

connecting people, and creating friendships and favor with God and man. There will always be a  

letter from the pastor each quarterly Newsletter entitled “From the Pastor’s Desk”. 
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From The Pastor’s Desk 
 

          GRATITUDE 
 

“….Gratitude is a deep 

emotional expression of 

appreciation for what one has 

and not a consumer-driven 

emphasis on what one wants.” 

http://www.worddraw.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mt. Traveler 

Church Calendar: 
 

March 2016: 
March 6 

18th Annual Prayer 

Breakfast - 8:30 a.m. 

March 13 
Missionary, Laymen & 

Crusaders Meetings 
(Following Morning 

Worship) 

March 18 
Leadership Team 

Meeting 

March 25 
Good Friday 

March 27 
Easter Sunrise 

Service at 5:30 a.m. 
------------------------- 

 

April 2016: 
April 10 

Missionary, Laymen & 

Crusaders Meetings 
(Following Morning 

Worship) 

April 15 
Leadership Team 

Meeting 

------------------------- 

 

May 2016: 
May 1 

Annual Youth Day 

May 8  
Mother's Day- Mt. 

Traveler Ministries will 

not meet 

May 20 
Leadership Team 

Meeting 

May 22 
Mt. Traveler Quartely 

Church Meeting 

following Morning 

Worship 
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From The Pastor’s Desk 

GRATITUDE 

    
 

Beloved Church Family:   
 

We send you this special Spring Greetings in the precious Name of Jesus 

Christ as we celebrate another New Year (2016) which God allowed us to enter a couple 

of months ago.  The Lord has allowed us to see this New Year as an opportunity to 

begin afresh with renewed life on a new clean slate.  Spring is around the corner too and 

it signifies the season of renewed life, growth and transformation.  So let us be grateful 

for God’s grace and mercies for guaranteed salvation of our souls through our faith in 

Jesus and be thankful.  “For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, 

that whoever believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life” (John 3:16). 

In this 2016 spring issue of our Care-share Newsletter, it is my desire for Mt. 

Traveler to focus and reflect on the word GRATITUDE.  Gratitude is a deep emotional 

expression of appreciation for what one has and not a consumer-driven emphasis on 

what one wants. Gratitude is currently getting a great deal of attention as a facet of 

positive psychology.  In fact, studies indicate that we can deliberately cultivate 

gratitude, and can increase our well-being and happiness by doing so. In addition, 

gratefulness, especially when expressed to others, is associated with increased energy, 

optimism, and empathy. 

Gratitude helps you to see things from God’s perspective and think differently.  

The focus is taken from self-indulgence to selflessness.  Whenever you are in a “stuck 

moment”, it’s hard to see positive forces because obstacles are blaring and fears are 

looming.  This is a good time to be grateful. Not grateful for what has made us stuck in 

a situation, but appreciating what doesn’t.  Gratitude helps us see our situation in a way 

that can lessen panic, and could open up our thinking to new solutions.  The problem is: 

people aren’t hardwired to be grateful. And, like any skill worth having, gratitude 

requires practice. There are three stages, says Dr. Robert Emmons, author of "Thanks! 

How Practicing Gratitude Can Make You Happier": recognizing what we’re grateful 

for, acknowledging it, and appreciating it.  And the benefits of practicing gratitude can 

be life-altering.  Why?  It is because gratitude puts situations into perspective.  When we 

can see the good as well as the bad, it becomes more difficult to complain and stay stuck 

in a bad situation.  

Gratitude helps us realize what we have and lessen our self-indulging need for wanting 

more all the time.  Also, gratitude strengthens relationships, improves health, reduces 

stress, and, in general, makes us happier, according to Dr. Emmons suggested you can 

cultivate gratitude in the following ways: 

1. Notice your day-to-day world from a vantage point of gratitude and be 

amazed at all the goodness we take for granted. This can get you in the right 

frame of mind to face different situations. 
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BIRTHDAYS 
 
 

March: 
  

Teyei Datiri 2 

Jimmy Johnson 9 

Khadija Jacobs 12 

Mary S. Trimble 13 

Ocie Jefferson 17 

Ruth Lockhart 17 

Ruth Trimble 22 

Kitzi J. Dawson 22 

Sonya Pitts 23 

Sandra Slaughter 31 

  

  

  

April: 
  

Annie Lockhart 8 

David Heard 10 

Rose Datiri 21 

Zoyanna Frazier 22 

Amos Lockhart 29 

  

  

  

May: 
  

  

Pastor B.C. Datiri 1 

Gloria Morgan 2 

Rodneshia Darden 5 

Tieanna Harris 9 

Michael Foster Sr. 9 

Michael Foster Jr.10 

Kimberly Black 12 

Yeipyeng Datiri 20 

Toretta Hughley 26 
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GRATITUDE …................contd 

 

2. Keep a gratitude journal. All it requires is noting one or more things 

you are grateful for on a daily basis. No fancy notebook, no computer program 

required. 

3. If you identify something or someone with a negative trait (e.g. the cold 

conference room), switch it in your mind to a positive trait (the conference 

room with a great view). 

4. Gratitude requires humility, which the dictionary defines as being 

“modest and respectful”.  Explore where it fits in your life because humility is 

indeed a quiet, underappreciated strength. 

5. Give at least one compliment daily. It can be to a person or it can be 

asking someone to share your appreciation of something else ("I love how quiet 

it is in the morning, don’t you?"). 

6. When you find yourself in a bad situation ask: What can I learn? When 

I look back on this, without emotion, what will I be grateful for?  

7. Vow to not complain, criticize, or gossip for 10 days. If you slip, rally 

your willpower and keep going. Notice the amount of energy you were 

spending on negative thoughts and actions. 

8. Sound genuinely happy to hear from the people who call you on the 

phone. Whether the caller responds with surprise or delight, he’ll know you 

value speaking with him. 

9. Become involved in a cause that is important to you. Donate money or 

time or talent whenever possible. By joining in, you’ll gain greater appreciation 

for the organization, and it will appreciate you more, too 

When Mark Twain said, "I can live two months on a good compliment," he 

only told half the story. The reality is that while the person who receives the praise 

enjoys feeling noticed and valued (and is motivated to do more of the same), the giver 

of the compliment can also bask in the connection. With every compliment given, a 

bond is strengthened, trust is built, and conversation encouraged. Gratitude is indeed a 

potent stuff!  Therefore here are five do’s and don’ts to make the most of giving and 

receiving of admiration:  

a. DO be genuine. False praise is easy to spot, and it undermines your 

trustworthiness. 

b. DON’T give back-handed compliments, such as "You throw a ball well 

for a girl." 

c. DO be as specific as possible. Vague: "I like how you redid your living 

room." Specific: "I like the color choice of your living room walls. It’s a perfect 

accent with the rug and drapes." 

d. DON’T brush off a compliment given to you. It’s like returning a gift. 

e. DO smile and say thank-you when you receive a compliment. 

 Having spent twelve years (12) at Mt Traveler, I truly appreciate all the 

challenges and I am very grateful for the opportunity to pastor you.  Gratitude is truly a 

God-given virtue for one to minister to others despite the difficult situations that one 

faces in ministering to some who may not be grateful for the services offered.  The 

challenges you have given me as a church do provide me with strength to minister, I 

certainly do appreciate all of you that have shown or are developing the attribute of 

gratitude.  Your annual appreciations of your pastor are a proof of your gratitude.  A big 

“THANK YOU” for ALL that you have done to and for me and my family to make me 

the man that can reflect and be grateful as I minister to you as your spiritual leader. 

Finally, be in prayers regularly one for another that our Church will continue to 

http://www.worddraw.com/


 
Ebenezer District 

Calendar: 
 

March 2016: 
March 12 

Ebenezer District Board 

Meeting    9:00 a.m. 

March 14,15,16 
Ebenezer District 

Congress of Christian 

Education Seminar - 

Rev. Bernard Harris, 

Speaker – 6:30 PM 

March 26 
Youth Rally       

Ebenezer District , Camp 

Hill, Alabama  

 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

March 26 
Ebenezer District 

Laymen Program  

6:30 p.m. 
------------------------- 

April 2016: 
April 9 

Ebenezer District Boad 

Meeting  9:00 a.m. 

April 16 
Ebenezer District 

 Ministers' Wives’ 

 Brunch   10:00 a.m. 

------------------------- 

May 2016: 

May 7 
Ebenezer District Board 

Meeting  9:00 a.m. 

May 14  
Ebenezer Dostrict 

Crusaders Progam    

10:00 a.m. 

May 28 
Ebenezer District 

Deacons' Wives and 

Pearls Banquet   

 6:00 p.m. 

May 29 
Ebenezer District 5th 

Sunday Fellowship 

meeting. 2:00 PM 

GRATITUDE …................contd 

  

have a strong, healthy and well balanced growth with genuine love; passion for the 

kingdom of God; and compassion towards mankind as we, at Mt Traveler, ride this 

wave of ministering the Jesus way.  Pray for the bereaved, the sick and shut-in and all 

the various needs of our membership, especially those going through various 

temptations and crisis situations in life.  Pray thanking God for my improved good 

health and also that God through the Holy Spirit would continually lead me in His paths 

to be the kind of shepherd He desires.  I love you and I am praying for you too. Remain 

blessed and HAPPY EASTER TO ALL OF YOU!!!!     

In His service, 

Rev. B. C. Datiri, PhD 

Pastor 
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Evangelism & Outreach Ministry 
 

Using the Keys to “Inviting & Welcoming” and showing that “There is a place 

here for you” 

 

As we continue to Share our Faith in Jesus Christ, we will encounter the Sinner, the 

fallen away Christian as well as the Christian in need of Growth. We should always be 

spiritually aware of where we can share Christ with others and once we share Christ the 

next step is connecting them with the Community of Faith. 

As we continue Personal Friendship Evangelism we desire to help in the 

Connecting step by: 

¶ Being a caring Church that is welcoming to all visitors 

¶ Providing Sermon flyers that can be given as invitations 

¶ Providing a link on our website www.mttraveler.org where prayer can be 

requested 

¶ Providing CDs and DVDs of Sunday service 

Use these and other provided tools to assist you in the work of ministry as you seek to 

lead others to Christ! 

Rev. R.D. Jacobs, Evangelist 

MUSIC NOTES 
Greetings from Mt. Traveler Mass and Adult Choirs. Our choir rehearsals are 

held on Thursday before the 1
st
 Sunday and Thursdays before the 3

rd
 Sunday from 6:00 

p.m. to 7:30 p.m. Potential and new members are always welcome to join the music 

ministry. Thanks so much to the choir members who consistently attend choir rehearsals 

and their untiring support of the Mass and Adult Choirs 

We continue to emphasize to the Music Ministry that we must be committed 

and dedicated to our purpose.  It is necessary that music be biblically accurate; we must 

study the Bible and attend Sunday school and Bible Study to increase our understanding 

and awareness of doctrinal conflicts so the music of the church is in agreement with 

God’s holy word. Therefore, the message put to music should inspire, praise, adoration, 

worship and action. Paul encourages us in Ephesians 5 to speak to ourselves in psalms 

and hymns and spiritual songs, making melody in our hearts to the Lord. 

Special thanks to the musicians, assistant choir director, choir director, etc. for 

your efforts. 

Submitted by 

Sister Ruth D. Trimble 
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DEACON WIVES/AUXILIARY OF MT. TRAVELER 
 

The Deacon Wives Auxiliary/Ministry of Mt. Traveler currently meets 

cooperatively with all auxiliaries of the Missionary Society Ministry on the 2
nd

 Sunday 

of each month, except when scheduling conflicts occur. There are currently six active 

members of the Deacons’ Wives Auxiliary at Mt. Traveler. 

The Mt Traveler Deacon’s Wives’ Ministry hosted the 18
th
 Annual Prayer 

Breakfast on Saturday, March 5, 2016 at 8:30 a.m.  The program coordinators were 

Sister Mary Rose Lockhart (Coordinator) and Sister Barbara Allen (Assistant 

Coordinator).  The culinary services were provided by the Matrons’ Ministry of Mt 

Traveler Baptist Church. 

Sister Wylene Dowdell did a wonderful job presiding over the program and 

Sister Rose Frazier of Beulah No. 1 Missionary Baptist Church, Notasulga, Alabama 

delivered an inspirational talk on the theme: “And it shall come to pass afterward, {that} 

I will pour out my spirit on all flesh; and your sons and your daughters shall prophesy, 

your old men shall dream dreams, your young men shall see visions” (Joel 2:28). 

Overall the program was great success.  If you missed it, you missed a great 

treat.  We were all nourished physically, emotionally and spiritually.  Plan to attend next 

year! 

We attend and fully support various events such as:  

 

January 20, 2016 Board Meeting of the SEDSC Selma AL 

Feb. 13, 2016 Ebenezer District Pearls Black History Program 

Feb. 15
th
 thru Feb. 19 th, 2016 Ebenezer District Ministers’ Revival 

March 5, 2016 18
th
 Annual Prayer Breakfast Mt. Traveler 

March 14th, 15th, & 16th 2016 Ebenezer District Education Seminar 

March 17, 2016 Board Meeting of the SEDSC Montgomery, AL 

March 20, 2016 Pastoral Appreciation Rev. Phelix Lockhart Pleasant View 

March 26, 2016 Ebenezer District Youth Rally 

March 26, 2016 53
rd

 Session of the Ebenezer District Laymen 

April 2016 Visitation to Nursing Homes 

April 3, 2016 Pastoral Appreciation -Rev. Lindsey Torbert -New Popular Springs 

April 9, 2016 Southeast District Women Conference Troy AL 

May 9 – 12, 2016 Southeast District State Convention Phenix City AL 

May 14, 2016 Ebenezer District Annual Crusaders Program 

May 28, 2016 Ebenezer District Annual Pearls and Deacon Wives Banquet 
 

Sister Barbara Allen 
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YOU ARE INVITED TO WORSHIP WITH US!!!!! 
 

Times of Worship/Fellowship 
 

Sundays 

Church School 8:30 AM 

Morning Worship 9:50 AM 
 

Wednesdays 

Prayer Meeting 6:00 PM 

Bible Study 6:30 PM 

 

The Southeast 

District Calendar: 
 

 

March 2016: 

 

 

March 5 

 
Southeast District 

Christian Education 

Meeting    Mt. Olive 

Baptist Church Ft. 

Mitchell, AL  

 

 

 

 

March 17 

 
Southeast District 

Board Meeting - 

Montgomery, 

Alabama   1st 

Baptist Church  

 

 

 

 

March 19 

 
Southeast State 

Convention.   All 

Ministries Workshop 

and Moderators 

Conference.   

8:00 a.m. 

 
------------------------- 
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CHOIRS 
 

Our Choir  

by Norma Duncan  

 

Thank God for the choir as they sing  

Each Sunday morning as their voices ring  

Peace and love in our heart we feel  

We know our God is great and He is real 

 

The sound of angels is how they sing  

Each Sunday morning as their voices ring  

The words and music that we hear  

Lift our heart as we know God is near  

 

We leave the cares of the world behind  

To God we open our heart and mind  

We let Him come in, our sins forgive  

He renews our strength and helps us live  

 

If He has given us a talent to use  

It may not be the talent we would choose  

But if it's the thing we do best  

Then we should share it with the rest  

 

*Please know that you are always welcomed to join the music ministry at any 

time here at Mt Traveler. You are also encouraged to use the gift of music and/or 

singing that God has given you to enhance our service and serve others in the 

body of Christ.  

 

Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, as 

faithful stewards of God’s grace in its various forms. (1 Peter 4:10 NIV)  

Don't keep the gift of music and/or singing to yourself. We encourage you to 

share your gift with others. God bless. 

Thanks. 

Simi Datiri, Choir Director 

 
 

The Southeast 

District Calendar: 
 

 

April 2016: 
 

 

April 2 
 

Southeast District 

Youth Conference.  

Antoich Baptist 

Church, Banks, AL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 9 

 
Southeast District 

Annual Women's 

Conference.  Bethel 

Baptist Church, 

Troy, Al     9:00 a,m. 
------------------------- 

 

O.H.S.A.A. 

 

Opelika High School Alumni Association 

 

Rodneisha Darden finished her high school education with 3.88 GPA.  What an 

accomplishment! She had chosen as her area of study accounting. She wants to 

be a part of a big accounting firm someday.  She is currently attending The 

University of Alabama in Tuscaloosa.  Congratulations Rodneisha and wish you 

good luck as you pursue your goals in life! 
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Contact US 
 

Reasons 

To contact us: 
 

Membership inquiry 

 

Request for more 

information 

 

Request to be 

contacted by our 

Outreach Personnel 

 

Prayer Request 

 

Sermon copies 

 

To give feedback 

 

To make 

suggestions 

 

Any other reason 
 

------------------------- 

 

Please contact us 

at Mailing 

Address:  
 

Mt. Traveler 

Missionary 

Baptist Church 

15160 Lee Road 

188, P. O. Box 69 

Waverly, AL 

36879 
 

Church:  

(334)-821-4040 

 

Email:  

pastordatiri@ 

mttraveler.org 
 

------------------------- 
 

 
@MtTravelerWaverly 

The Puppet Ministry 
 

This is the puppet news for December 2015 to February 2016.  

 

The puppets performed on the 2
nd

 Sunday in December 2015.  The puppeteers  did a Christmas 

skit entitled “Wish You a Merry Christmas”  

 

On the 2
nd

 Sunday in January 2016  the  puppeteers  performed a skit entitled   “New Year 

Resolution”.  

Also, on the 2
nd

 Sunday in February the puppeteers did a Martin Luther King skit entitled “I have 

a Dream”.  

 

Although I have not been feeling too well, the puppeteers have been doing a great job.  I wish to 
thank all the puppeteers and pray that those in school continue to do great.  Please, study hard 
and be BLESSED.  Also, pray for my good health to be restored. 
 

Sister Diane Rufus 

Mt. Traveler Missionary Baptist Church - 15160 Lee Road 188 - Waverly, AL 36879 
(334)-821-4040 (Phone)  Visit us online: www.mttraveler.org 

This free newsletter template for churches was created by: worddraw.com 

 

 

The CARE-SHARE Traveler 

 

Have Feedback, Questions, or Submissions?  

Want to Join the Newsletter Team? 

Want your own copy of the Newsletter via email? 

 

Contact the Editor: 

Teanna Harris 

teannaharris64@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

 

The Missionary Society 

The Missionary Society meets every second Sunday immediately after service  
 

The Missionary Society is currently working on the 2015/2016 Church Improvement 

Project to purchase an 8 x 12 storage facility.  The Missionary Society Ministry is 

asking the members of Mt. Traveler to please contribute to our 2015/2016 Church 

Improvement Project.  We are asking each member to donate $60.00 or give a liberal 

donation.  Please note your gift on your tithes and offering envelope as storage.   

We invite any women of Mt. Traveler to come join us by giving your time and talents to 

the Lord through the Missionary Society.   
 

 

Missionary Society Meeting Schedule 2016 

Dates Leading Meeting 
Sunday, March 13, 2016 Matron's Ministry  

Sunday, April 10, 2016 Deacon Wives Ministry 

Sunday, May 08, 2016 Mother's Day - No meeting 

Sunday, June 12, 2016 Nurse's Guild Ministry  

Sunday, July 10, 2016 Pearl's Ministry 

Sunday, August 14, 2016 Usher's Ministry 

Sunday, September 11, 2016 Minister Wives Ministry  
 

Sister Kimberly Black 
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A Desire to Minister Effectively 
Effectiveness in any responsibility will always yield results.  We should all 

desire positive results in ministering to others.  Through our God-given gifts and 

talents we have tools to help us toward effectiveness. Desire is defined as having 

deep cravings and the willingness to do something.  “Why am I involved in what I 

am doing?”  Each person involved in the body of Christ should ask this question.  

God is the center of each ministry.  Another question to guide our motives should 

be: “Do we want to be weeded out of the kingdom of God for lack of desire?”  

Jesus tells the Parable of the Tares in the Gospel of Matthew.  It refers to the 

coming of the Son of Man, when angels will separate the evil ones ("tares" or 

weeds) from the worthy (the wheat), and the evil ones will be destroyed. 

Another parable he put before them, saying, "The kingdom of heaven may 

be compared to a man who sowed good seed in his field; but while men were 

sleeping, his enemy came and sowed weeds among the wheat, and went away. So 

when the plants came up and bore grain, then the weeds appeared also. And the 

servants of the householder came and said to him, ‘Sir, did you not sow good seed 

in your field? How then has it weeds?' He said to them, 'An enemy has done this.' 

The servants said to him, `Then do you want us to go and gather them?' But he 

said, 'No; lest in gathering the weeds you root up the wheat along with them. Let 

both grow together until the harvest; and at harvest time I will tell the reapers, 

Gather the weeds first and bind them in bundles to be burned, but gather the wheat 

into my barn.'" – Matthew 13:24–30, KJV  

Then Jesus sent the multitude away, and went into the house: and his 

disciples came unto him, saying, declare unto us the parable of the tares of the 

field. He answered and said unto them, He that soweth the good seed is the Son of 

man; The field is the world; the good seed are the children of the kingdom; but the 

tares are the children of the wicked one; The enemy that sowed them is the devil; 

the harvest is the end of the world; and the reapers are the angels. As therefore the 

tares are gathered and burned in the fire; so shall it be in the end of this world. The 

Son of man shall send forth his angels, and they shall gather out of his kingdom all 

things that offend, and them which do iniquity; And shall cast them into a furnace 

of fire: there shall be wailing and gnashing of teeth. Then shall the righteous shine 

forth as the sun in the kingdom of their Father.  Who hath ears to hear, let him 

hear. – Matthew 13:36-43, KJV 

 God will allow us (those with desire and those without) to coexist but there 

will be a time when that shall be no more.  Let us not fall in the temptation of 

becoming tares by losing the desire that God has gifted upon us.  Instead let us 

pray devoutly, and be reminded of the desires of our hearts.  The Psalmist 

reported: “Delight yourself also in the LORD, And He shall give you the desires 

of your heart.  Commit your way to the LORD; Trust also in Him, And He shall 

bring it to pass.  He shall bring forth your righteousness as the light, And your 

justice as the noonday.  Rest in the LORD, and wait patiently for Him; Do not fret 

because of him who prospers in his way, Because of the man who brings wicked 

schemes to pass.  Cease from anger, and forsake wrath; Do not fret; it only causes 

harm. - Psalms 37:4-8, NKJV.  Moreover, Jesus made the remark, “So I tell you, 

whatever you ask for in prayer, believe that you have received it, and it will be 

yours.” - Mark 11:24, NRSV 
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Contact US 
 

Reasons 

To contact us: 
 

Membership inquiry 

 

Request for more 

information 

 

Request to be 

contacted by our 

Outreach Personnel 

 

Prayer Request 

 

Sermon copies 

 

To give feedback 

 

To make 

suggestions 

 

Any other reason 
 

------------------------- 

 

Please contact us 

at Mailing 

Address:  
 

Mt. Traveler 

Missionary 

Baptist Church 

15160 Lee Road 

188, P. O. Box 69 

Waverly, AL 

36879 
 

Church:  

(334)-821-4040 

 

Email:  

pastordatiri@ 

mttraveler.org 
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The Southeast 

District Calendar: 
 

 

 

May 2016: 

 

 
May 7 

 
Southeast District 

Youth Rally  -  Troy 

State University, 

Troy, AL   8:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 9-12  

 
Southeast District 

State Convention  

Pine Hill Baptist 

Church, Phenix City, 

AL 

A Desire to Minister Effectively …….contd. 
 

 Furthermore, James wrote: “Those conflicts and disputes among you, 

where do they come from? Do they not come from your cravings that are at war 

within you?  You want something and do not have it; so you commit murder. And 

you covet something and cannot obtain it; so you engage in disputes and 

conflicts. You do not have, because you do not ask.  You ask and do not receive, 

because you ask wrongly, in order to spend what you get on your pleasures.  

Adulterers! Do you not know that friendship with the world is enmity with God? 

Therefore whoever wishes to be a friend of the world becomes an enemy of 

God.” - James 4:1-4, NRSV. Other encouraging words are: “Let your gentleness 

be known to all men. The Lord is at hand.  Be anxious for nothing, but in 

everything by prayer and supplication, with thanksgiving, let your requests be 

made known to God; and the peace of God, which surpasses all understanding, 

will guard your hearts and minds through Christ Jesus.” - Philippians 4:5-7 

NKJV.  Finally, John admonished, “Now this is the confidence that we have in 

Him, that if we ask anything according to His will, He hears us.  And if we know 

that He hears us, whatever we ask, we know that we have the petitions that we 

have asked of Him.” - 1 John 5:14-15, NKJV 

 

My prayer is for desire 

Let it burn like purifying fire 

Never to die 

As I aspire 

Lord endow me so I 

Will lead my brethren 

Toward Christ the most High 

 

Brother Teyei L. Datiri 

 

The Video and Audio Ministry 
 

Greetings to all, at this time the Audio-Video ministry is at a standstill. It's 

like the others say I'm not solid to work anymore. We are in process of 

setting up new equipment.  We will be up and running again very soon. God 

is control. Continue to pray for the Audio-Video Ministry. 

In his service 

Deacon Randy Driver 
 

 
Mt Traveler Missionary Baptist shall have a sunrise 

service on Sunday March 27, 2016 at 5:30 AM followed 

with a fellowship Breakfast.  You are invited! 
 

Mt. Traveler Missionary Baptist Church - 15160 Lee Road 188 - Waverly, AL 36879 
(334)-821-4040 (Phone)  Visit us online: www.mttraveler.org 

This free newsletter template for churches was created by: worddraw.com 

 

http://www.worddraw.com/
http://www.worddraw.com/
http://www.worddraw.com/

